

JULIE D. KOHLER

PLEASE REPLY TO: Bridgeport
WRITER'S DIRECT DIAL: (203) 337-4157
E-Mail Address: jkohler@cohenandwolf.com

November 6, 2014

<u>VIA FIRST CLASS U.S. MAIL</u> AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Melanie Bachman, Esq. Acting Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

RECEIVED NOV 14 2014

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Re: Docket No. 452 – Homeland Towers, LLC and New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC Application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility Located at Salisbury Tax Assessor Map 16 Lot 5, 250 Canaan Road, Salisbury, Connecticut.

Dear Attorney Bachman:

Please be advised we are in receipt of your request dated October 31, 2014, regarding the above-mentioned matter.

On behalf of our client, T-Mobile Northeast LLC ("T-Mobile"), T-Mobile will not seek to locate on this facility in the foreseeable future.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Julie D. Kohler

JDK/lcc

CC:

Mark Richard, T-Mobile Northeast, LLC Sam Simons, T-Mobile Northeast, LLC Michele Thomas, T-Mobile Northeast, LLC Jason Overbey, T-Mobile Northeast, LLC